
 

Talking About Trash 
 
 

 Garbage and/or recycle containers should be placed at 
the curb by 7:00 A.M. on pickup day.  Please do not jam 
or overstuff the containers. 

 

 Bagged yard waste pickup ended November 29th 
 

 Curbside leaf collection ended in early December 
 

 Bulk pickup is always the first FULL week of the month 
 

For more information, visit our city website at 
www.northolmsted.com and click on Resident Services. 

 
 

 

FIRE HYDRANTS AND SNOW! 
 

PLEASE clear the fire hydrants of snow piles and drifts! 
 
 

WPFRCA 2019 Board of Trustees 
 

Make an impact on your neighborhood!   
Become a board member and let your voice be heard.   

Board members play a key role in guiding the oversight and 
communication of our neighborhoods.  If you would like to be a member 
of the WPFR Board of Trustees, feel free to contact any of the members 
listed below.  NO OBLIGATION  

 
Officers 

Michelle, President (216) 978-6192  
Carole Rhodes, Vice President 779-7450 

Julie Fragazi, Secretary 716-1994 
Kevin McDonald, Treasurer 777-4890 

 
Trustees 

Duane Limpert, Norm Baxter 777-8634, Stacey Schroeder, 
Keith Giraldo, Jeff Caruso, Kristy Hicks, Jeanette Given 
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Holiday Decorating Contest 
Sunday, December 16th 

6:00 – 9:00pm 
TURN YOUR LIGHTS ON! 

 

CASH prizes awarded for the top three decorated homes! 
 

Judges will be driving around the neighborhood between 6:00-
9:00 pm, so be sure to have your lights on.   
 
 

 
 
A point system is used to help with the difficult decisions in 
narrowing the field down to the final three.  ALL houses are 
considered.  The last three year’s 1st place winners are ineligible. 
 

Drive or walk the neighborhood and look for the winning signs in 
the yards of our 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners. 
 
 

Good Luck and Happy Decorating!! 
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Annual Community Meeting 

 
 

Thank you to all who 
attended the Annual 
Meeting.  Ward 1 
Councilman, Lou 
Brossard, sent his 
regrets.  He was 
called to a last minute 
meeting at City Hall 
and could not attend. 
 
North Olmsted Police 
Department 

Patrolman Pat Scullin and Officer Ginley did a good job of filling 
in.  They provided some information about city projects such as 
refiguring traffic patterns around the new Middle/High School 
building to alleviate congestion on Butternut Ridge Road.  They 
took questions on multiple subjects such as deer culling, drug 
overdoses, and thefts.  They reminded everyone to lock your 
house and car doors.   It is better to be safe than sorry.  The city 
of North Olmsted has 50 police officers, including one canine 
officer.  Their message is for everyone in the city:  If you see 
something, say something. 

 

Annual Membership Drive 
 

Your annual contribution is used to support our development 
beautification, maintenance, and celebration events.  
 

Donations are still being accepted. 
 

Annual Dues (suggested donation): $10.00 
 

Donations can be mailed to or dropped off at: 
5093 Berkshire Drive 

(make checks payable to WPFRCA) 
 
 

Budget and project cost information is supplied to all those attending the 
annual meeting in October. 

 

 
Help Wanted! 

Want to contribute to the beauty of 
our community? 
Our neighborhood street signs are 
custom made and not maintained by 
the city.  We need helpers this 
coming spring to paint a few of them. 
 

Want to offer help working with 
your hands?  
We also plan to install new tops on 
several of the signs this coming 
spring and could use a few young, 
strong, helpers.  The tops are built, 
and we just need to lift them up and 
install them.  Our current 

volunteers/engineers are getting up in years and we really need 
some younger, stronger helpers.   
 
If you would like to offer a bit of your time to help with the 
beautification of our neighborhood this spring, please contact 
Duane Limpertt at 440-734-7439 or email him at:  
duanelimpert@aol.com   
 
You will not be working alone and Duane will coordinate with you 
to find dates and times that work for everyone. 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE – Easter / Spring Celebration! 
 

Easter Sunday is April 21, 2019.  The West Park Forest Ridge 
Civic Association will hold our annual neighborhood 
Easter/Spring Party on Wednesday, April 10th.  Make a note.  It 
seems like a long way off but it will be here before you know it.  
Details coming in future newsletters. 
   
 

CHECK OUT THE NEW WPFR WEBSITE! 
https://www.westparkforestridge.com/ 
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